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21 February 2025 
 
The Citizenship Committee is proud to release the Final version of the Citizenship Law. 
 
The Committee would like to thank everyone in our Community and Turtle Island for their 
continuous support. 
  
Through many engagements, both virtual and in person, we have compiled collective 
conversations to ensure your voices shape the Law. We presented our work to our  
legal team, First People’s Law, with the understanding that this Law reflects our  
Anishinaabe perspective. 
 
Our combined efforts, along with yours, have made this Citizenship Law what is needed 
moving forward, for the protection of our people and K’Dakimenan. 
 
The Citizenship Committee will be presenting the Citizenship Law soon to our community 
and as well, across Turtle Island. Dates to follow. 
 
 
Chi-Miigwetch, 
 
Dwayne Becker 
Citizenship Committee 
 
 
 
 


